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MAYOR CUP 2025

On behalf of SKK Dolphins we are cordially inviting you
to the 2025 edition of this popular pre-season tournament in Prievidza

Date of the Tournament: 	20th and 21st September 2025
Place of the events: 		Prievidza, City sportshall 
Categories:				Seniors (and U19)
Schedule of the tournament: 
Saturday (20th September) – group matches + PARTY
Sunday (21st September) – play-off matches 
Sunday afternoon - medal ceremony teams 1-4
Costs:
Starting fee:			12 ,-EUR per player on a team
Deadline for applications:	7th August, 2025
Deadline for deposit payment – 7th September, 2025


Dear Korfball Friends,
It is with great pleasure that we extend to you a formal invitation to participate in the upcoming edition of the Mayor Cup 2025, our long-standing pre-season korfball tournament held in the city of Prievidza, Slovakia.
Over the years, the Mayor Cup has established itself as a respected and enjoyable event that brings together korfball teams from various countries to compete in a spirit of fair play, sportsmanship, and international friendship. We are proud to continue this tradition again this year.




We are aware that this invitation comes somewhat later than usual, and we sincerely appreciate your understanding given the tighter timeframe for planning and confirmation. Nevertheless, we are confident that the quality of the event, the hospitality of our local community, and the competitive level of participating teams will make it a worthwhile and rewarding experience for all.
This year’s tournament will once again feature strong national and club teams,  therefore we anticipate a series of dynamic and high-level matches that will offer valuable pre-season preparation for all involved.
Should your team be interested in taking part, we kindly ask for your preliminary expression of interest at your earliest convenience. Further organizational details, including format, and accommodation options, will be shared shortly after confirmation of participation.
We truly hope this message finds you well and that you will consider joining us in Prievidza for what promises to be an exciting and memorable korfball event.
Thank you for your attention, and we look forward to the possibility of welcoming your team in Slovakia.

In case that your team bears any interest in accommodation with or without food, we are able to help you, just let us know! 
It is essential that you inform us ASAP.

Should you have any questions related to the tournament do not hesitate to send an e-mail with these questions to the organizers to:

martinsonoga@gmail.com - Mgr. Martin Sonoga – president and director of the tournament
pbusik@gmail.com - Mgr. Peter Bušík – referee and organizing committee

See you in Prievidza,
The Organizing Team  
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